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Week Five

BULLETIN,uly 3, 2015

5:30p Fish Fry & Guinness Beef Brisket
o July 11 6p Raths Snack Counter

6;30p Water Show
8:30p DJ Ed
July 12 8:30-11a Dorn/Mostyn Fmﬂ%"

Breakfast

5:30p

RESTURANT Plenty of good eats this weekend. Friday’s dinner special is Guinness Beef Brisket. We
will also have a tasty egg salad special. Next week’s Friday special is Hoisin Chicken. If you’re hungry
after the Watershow Saturday night we have a ribeye steak sandwich special to satisfy your hunger pains
along with grill and pizzas. Sunday morning come on down for the Dorn/Mostyn Family breakfast. On
Sunday night come on down for the Donna Litza and Cheryl Mittlacher’s Taco Plate special, along with the
grill and pizzas. Fresh new appetizer addition, friend pickles, pucker up and try them! Thank you to Joe
Gatz for his delicious pulled pork last Friday!

Grill & Taco Special

COTTAGES FOR BID The Illinois District has a number of cottages up that are now up for bid. To bidon
a cottage you must have been a member in good standing of one of the Illinois District’s five Societies for
at least 90 days. Your sealed bid must include a check made out to “Illinois District American Turners” for
your bid amount, the bidder’s name and the cottage # being bid on. Your check will be cashed if your bid
is approved. If a bid is not approved, it will be returned to you. Bids will be opened and reviewed by the

District Council Executive Committee on July 7. Winning bidders being notified shortly thereafter. Bids
may be given to any District Council member, or to the bar tender in the Rathskeller this weekend or
next. Here are the cottages up for bid.

*Cottage #11 (Mosquito Hollow), #49 & #52 (Aurora Lane, behind the Rathskeller). All three of these
cottages have a minimum bid of $500 and DO NOT come with 2015 season privileges of youth program,
swim tags, or coupon book.

Thanks Scott.

RECYCLING Hello fellow campers. We hope you all had a great 4th of July. What better place to spend
the 4th but Turner camp? We have experienced our first weekend with our extra recycling bin behind the
Ratshkeller and it has been a great success. Thanks to everyone for using it. It's for your convenience.

Just a reminder that Turner Camp has gone green! There are recycling bins in both the big parking lot
and at the Raths. It is labeled as recycling, so please be careful and place kitchen garbage in the
garbage dumpsters. If garbage is in the recycling, it won’t be recycled.

Please remember, with both recycling bins, put only approved recycling in these bins. This includes paper,
cardboard, glass and aluminum cans.

Please do not put wet paper, pizza boxes, window panes, Styrofoam or garbage in the recycling bins. All
that still goes into the normal garbage bins.

We are still working on emptying the can barrels around camp, and should have that issue solved very
soon. Thank you for your patience on this matter.

Thanks campers and see you at the water show!!!
Buildings and Grounds



Coming Attractions
July 17 5:30p Fish Fry & Hoisin Chicken
July 18 6p Eiche Wing Dining
Night & Grill to
Follow
6p Raths Snack Counter
8:30p DJ Ed
July 19 N.W. Picnic

JUNIORS The PE , was a great success!! ,337.00 for our Juniors. Not sure if
It had ever been done before but we actually ran out of #s!!

Want to give a big shout out to everyone that donated their time, raffle prizes, penny social items. It
takes a
village and we have the best at Turner Camp!! Being a new Junior mom , | want to thank
for all her help and advice, every step of the way. She no longer has any children (except for her
baby Todd) in the program, but volunteered her time for every step of the way. From getting the numbers
to
printing the numbers to cutting the numbers to setting everything up and being our announcer for the
evening. Thank you Chris!!

To our Juniors, you all did a great job!! Looking forward to our outings!!

THANKS! Barb Litza

YOUTH Be sure to stay after awards tonight to dunk your favorite counselors in the Dunk Tank!

Don’t miss the 2015 “Musicals” Water Show on Saturday, July 11th at 6:30 pm! Please note that the
pool will be closing at 4:30 pm to prepare for the show. Please let Alexa know if you are interested in
helping set up and tear down the backdrop.

Congratulations to the last week’s Campers of the Week: Avyn Alairys and Ava
Pardo; and Swimmers of the Week: Daelynn Flowers, Addie Tuecke, Jackson Garelli, Nick Garelli, and
Avyn Alairys. Great job!!

It’s back... Bring your parent to program day is this Tuesday! Hope you can come

to the program with your camper! The 9 and Under Sleepout is this Wednesday. Campers who intend on
sleeping out should be at the “Dr. Suess” campfire beforehand. On Thursday, the 10 and overs will be
going on a Lake Geneva Canopy tour field trip and the 9 and unders can choose to sleep in. Next Friday
are the 2015 weddings! Please let Erin know if you are able to drive for the field trip

The lifeguards would appreciate your help during the week with collecting admission. If you bring a
guest

up to the pool during the week, please pay one of the lifeguards who are not sitting in the chair. Thank
you!

Thank you for your support with our towel fundraiser. The towels have been ordered ar e
soon! Some people have asked about the purchasing t- shirts and sweatshirts that were

summer. If you are interested, please email Ashley at ashley.stevenson25@gmail.com -
with the size and color of any t-shirt and/or sweatshirt you would like to purchase.

As a reminder, t-shirts are $10 for youth sizes and $15 for adult sizes; and sweatshirts

are $15 for youth sizes and $20 for adult sizes. Color options include black, turquoise,

pink, orange, or royal blue for both the t-shirt and sweatshirt.


https://www.facebook.com/chris.dornmostyn
https://www.facebook.com/chris.dornmostyn
https://www.facebook.com/chris.dornmostyn

TWEENIE BREAKFAST Thanks to everyone who came down to the dining hall on 4 th of July morning for
the Tweenie Breakfast! It was a huge success and the Tweenies really appreciate your support. We
served about 250 breakfasts and made $2001 for the Tweenies, which we will be using for upcoming
outings. Thanks to all the Tweenie parents who helped and to all that donated to the raffle. We couldn't
have done it without you. And a very special thank you to Barb and Curt Litza who helped out in more ways
than one, despite not having a tweenie this year. Thank you, thank you! Thank you, Shawn Dahm

LIBRARY Any Turner Korean vet that is interested in reading a hard cover book titled "Korea
Reborn - A Grateful Nation", see Bill Boergerhoff, cottage #128. (cell 847-902-8566). Thanks Bill

ILLINOIS DISTRICT LADIES AUXILIARY CARD PARTY  July 18th at the Dining Hall. 7:30 P.M.

$2.00 a ticket. Door Prizes, Raffles, Gift Card Table. Donations are welcome. If you can help, please let
me know.

Thanks! Ann Trankle, President

VOLLEYBALL TOURNAMENT Get your team together for the 4 person volleyball tournament on
Saturday, July 18th. There are different skill levels so everyone can play. Games start promptly

at 9:00AM. To get a roster or more information, see Jim Haderlein in the Raths on Saturday night or at
the volleyball courts on Sunday morning. He will also be in the Raths Friday night, July 17th or call him
at 773-348-5489.

If you have any questions, please call Jim Haderlein at my office 773-525-4666 ex. 15.

TURNFEST The 2015 American Turners 54th National Festival is July 21st - July 25th at Aurora Turners.
The Youth Program is encouraging all of our campers to participate. As a result, there will NOT be a
program July 21st - July 24th. There is an entry fee of $20.00 for athletic competition and $5.00 for the
cultural competition. If your camper would like to compete in both, the entry fee is $20.00. Northwest
Turners will cover the entry fee for Northwest participants and you must follow their registration
instructions. More information about Turnfest can be found online at http://amturners.org/2015 Festival.
This is the longest ongoing Festival in the United States. You will be part of a historical event!

We are looking for participants and volunteers. Participants can go to amturners,org to register, and
volunteers can e-mail me @ dlipt@earthlink .net.

Thanks David Liptek
American Turners National President

MEMORIAL WALK Please note a date change to Friday, July 31st, for the Memorial Walk from
Centennial Park to Raths. Information and details will be posted at Raths on Fridays. Questions see Jodi
Compton.

FOUNDERS DAY For the Parade on Sunday, August 2nd, each neighborhood in Camp will

follow a banner naming your area. Please look for your sign. Volunteers needed to paint signs. Also if
you would like to be in Mass Drill for Founders Day, please attend practice for National Festival. It will
be the same routine. Questions contact Barbie Zweifel 773-550-5246

NATIONAL FESTIVAL Northwest Turners who have signed up for Mass Drill, please show up for next
practice on Saturday, July 11, at 11:00am and Sunday, July 12, at 3:00 at the F Field. We need all
participants so that we can mark positions. See Erica Barts



WEEKLY BULLETIN The weekly bulletin is now being published by Chris Mostyn. If you would like to
publish an item please email me no later the Wednesday afternoon at healingpajamas@yahoo.com.
Thank you Chris.
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